PARENTS" MEETING AT UMOJA

6 SEPTEMBER 2025

—

at strengthening Umoja and to introduce a professional
youth registration system before the center reopens.

Since Umoja regularly holds
meetings with parents, the
Umoja Tanzania management
team, representing the Umoja
Europe team, met with parents
to discuss planned changes
aimed at benefiting the youth.
Umoja Tanzania Team also
distributed registration forms
to ensure all youth are included
in the official system.

Before reopening, Umoja is
implementing the following
changes:
o Replacing the previous
local system of admitting

children with a
professional  registration
system.

« Introducing new programs
with qualified teachers.

o Establishing a proper
graduation system.

The parents’
perspective after
hearing those (:I[nges.

Parents recetved the
changes very positively
and congratulated
Umoja for its efforts,
since all of these are
meant to bring positive
changes for our youth.
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